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From the Pastorõs Desk. 
 

Ash Wednesday is almost here, this year it falls on February 18. It is the time of the year when we are asked to 

become self-reflect and introspective. The gift of Lent is meant to help us strengthen and grow our relationship 

with God.  It is not a period in the church year which is easy nor should it be, if it is, then you need to question if 

you are really understanding the season of Lent. This is a time when we need to remove the rose colored glasses 

we generally use to view ourselves and look at ourselves in the stark and often unfriendly reflective gaze of a 

mirror and realize we are not perfect. In short we are sinners unable to redeem ourselves. 

I know no one likes to be called a sinner but the fact remains, we all have fallen short of the glory of God 

in thought, word, deed, in things done and things left undone. This is a time for us to realize how desperately we 

need God. We cannot free ourselves from the power of sin and its consequences. No matter how many ñgood 

deedsò we have done, no matter how many ñgood intentionsò we have, we cannot free ourselves from the power 

of sin. Only God can. 

Lent is the time when we are called to repent and to acknowledge our sins not only to God but to our-

selves. Repentance does not just mean we just feel sorry for what we have done or have not done, it means we 

take concrete actions to turn away from the sin and go in completely different directions than we were previously 

headed in. Merely saying I am sorry and asking forgiveness without any intentions of changing does nothing ex-

cept to cheapen Godôs grace. 

Repentance is a life style change, not lip service to a good idea. The price for our forgiveness came with 

an extremely high price tag, the brutal death of Jesus upon a cross. 

As a church and individualôs we need to go beyond merely saying I have faith in Jesus. It is time to live 

that faith out in everything we say and do. We need to live our lives really believing God forgives us and not 

merely hoping he does. God has given us the gift of faith. It is time to start trusting the gift of faith and living the 

way God calls us to live. It is time to really live life differently. We must live as Christ centered people. It is a 

time to realize how desperately we need God. It is a time to trust and depend upon God for everything. In short it 

is time for a change. 

During your daily prayer time ask for Godôs help in starting over. Ask God to be the leading voice in your life 

and let your own voice to be the silent one. Truly repent, change the direction you are going in and live life filled 

with Christ. 

Lent is a new opportunity, a chance for us to grow into a deeper and better relationship with our Lord and 

Savior Jesus Christ. You can always continue the way you have always lived but to do so, robs you of the chance 

of a lifetime. Know Christ and know life! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Brian 



COMING SOON! The MISS A MEAL           

CAMPAIGN. 

The campaign to raise funds for Meals on Wheels 

(run by Osceola County Council for Aging) will 

kick off on Ash Wednesday and conclude on East-

er. Please skip a meal and put the money that 

would cost into the Chinese take out box and help 

feed some of our elderly residents through this 

great program. Also, bring a non-perishable food 

item to the church and Thrivent will provide 

funds! 

Our Schedule for Lent 

Tuesday February 17th ñShrove Tuesdayô ñFat Tuesdayò Dinner  

Pancake Dinner 5:30pm 

Wednesday, February 18th  Ash Wednesday service 7pm 

Lenten Dinners 5:45-6:45pm /Service starts at 7pm 

Wednesday, February 25th 5:45pm ñComfort Foodò 

Wednesday, March 4th 5:45 pm ñFiesta Nightò 

Wednesday, March 11th 5:45 pm ñBaked Potato Barò 

Wednesday, March 18th 5:45pm ñItalian Nightò 

Wednesday, March 25th 5:45 pm ñPulled Pork & Chick Fil Aò 

Sunday, March 29th  9:30am Palm Sunday Service 

Thursday, April 2nd Maundy Thursday service, time 8pm 

Friday, April 3rd Good Friday service, time 8pm 

Sunday, April 5th  9:30am Easter service 

 

CONFIRMATION CLASS SCHEDULE:  Confirmation clas-

ses have begun. There will be no class this week (Feb 17th) due 

to Ash Wednesday. Classes during Lent will be on Wednesdays 

from 5:30pm -5:45pm (Feb 25th, Match 4th, 11th, 18th, & 25th). 

There will be no class on April 1st (Holy Week). Classes will re-

sume April 8 th and continue on Wednesday from 6:30pm ï 

7:30pm.  

Pastor Brian will be holding Bible 
Study here at All Saints on Thurs-

day evenings from 7 to 8pm. 
 

The 2015 Leadership Team will be 

installed on Sunday March 1 st dur-

ing our worship service. Please 

plan to attend and give your sup-

port to this group that is commit-

ting to serve Godôs church at All 

Saints.  



NOW RECYCLING  

 
 

Your ñretiredò cell phones and accessories, eyeglasses and 
empty pill bottles.  

A 3 drawer container is now located in the Fellowship area 
with a drawer marked for each kind of item.  

Progressive Dinner  

Saturday, April 18th  
5:30pm-6:30pm Appetizers: Bob & Ann Hurbanis 

7:00-8:00 on Dinner: Joe & Ella Livingston 

8:30 pm Dessert: Phil & Sue Ambrose 

Menu and more details to follow! 

Progressive Dinner Date Change  

We apologize for the inconvenience, but the Progressive Dinner sched-

uled for April 11th has now been changed to April 18th. A new sign up 

sheet will be available this Sunday to sign up  

 

 

 

A.S.Y.L.U.M. Outing 

Attention all Middle School & High School Youth!!! 

Join us for an afternoon of fun at The Putting Edge 

Glow-In-The-Dark Putt Putt on Sunday February 

22nd. We will meet at The Putting Edge at 1pm. 

There will be no cost for youth and chaperones. 

There will be a sign up sheet in the back of the 

church or you can contact Michelle Bullock. Call or 

text 321-284-9318 or email mbb0017@yahoo.com 

Please sign up or let Michelle know by Sunday 

2/15/15 so we can see if we qualify for the group 

rate. Putting Edge Orlando (Festival Bay) 5250 Inter-

national Drive, Orlando, FL 32819 

A.S.K Outing 

For all Kindergarten ï 5th graders, join us at Chip Nô 

Daleôs Campfire Sing-A-Long at Disneyôs Fort Wilder-

ness Resort on Friday March 6th. The sing along starts at 
6:30pm and the movie beings at 7:40pm. We should meet 
there at 6pm to save seats together and settle in. You can 

bring your own chairs and/or blankets.    We will provide 
all the necessities to make yummy Sômores. There will 

be a sign up sheet in the back of the church or contact 

Michelle Bullock: Call or Text 321-284-9318 or email 

mbb0017@yahoo.com 

mailto:mbb0017@yahoo.com


Outreach is going to continue collecting food and 

funds to help the 70-75 homeless students who are 

currently attending Freedom High School and as-

sist Freedom Middle School. This is a great way to 

help these young people in need that are part of our 

community. Please give your receipts to Sue Am-

brose. Thrivent will be providing supplemental 

funds. We want to stock their food pantry before 

Spring Break, so please bring donation by March 

17th. Items that are needed are: microwaveable 

foods like macaroni & cheese and cup of noodles; 

snacks like granola bars, fruit snacks, cheese 

crackers, capri sun, and any other non-perishable 

foods would be appreciated. 

Ann Hurbanis has been nominated for the Good Samaritan 

Award. There will be a banquet Sunday February 22nd at 

5:30pm at Prince of Peace. The evening begins with a wine 

and cheese reception, followed by dinner at 6pm. The dinner 

will be a world class buffet prepared by Chef Scott. Tickets 

must be purchased in advance, the last day to buy tickets is 

February 15th. Tickets are not available at the door. 

ALL SAINTS WEBSITE: We are working hard to keep our website 

up to date. We are adding the prayer list to the members section of the 

website. The members section of the website also contains the mem-

berôs directory. This section of the website requires a login and pass-

word. The login is: and the password is: .  Also, our google calendar is 

on the website now so everyone can stay up to date with the events of 

the church.  

The 2015 Leadership Team will be installed on 

Sunday March 1 st  during our worship service. 

Please plan to attend and give your support to 

this group that is committing to serve Godôs 

church at All Saints.  



2015 SANCTUARY CANDLES   
The 2014 Sanctuary Candle Book is now 

available in the fellowship area.  Please reserve 
your dates that you would like recognized.  Up 
to 3 occasions my be recognized each Sunday.  

Please take and use a payment envelope 
provided in the sign up book. 

All Saints Is Officially On  
Facebook!   Be Sure To Like Us!  

 
We've got exciting news to share with you.  All 
Saints is now officially on Facebook bringing you 
the latest news and updates about worship, church 
events, fundraisers and of course to stay connected 
throughout the week.  Please be sure to like us on 
Facebook at All Saints Lutheran Church Or-
lando  (Religious/Group Organization).    

SHROVE TUESDAY "Fat Tuesday" 
 Tuesday, February 17th at 5:30pm referring to the practice of the last night 

of eating richer, fatty foods before the ritual fasting of the Lenten season, 

which begins on Ash Wednesday. The men of All Saints will be cooking 

and serving pancakes! 

UKRAINIAN EASTER EGGS:  
 Tired of doing the same old pals dye Easter eggs?  What to unleash some 
of that inner creativity?? Please join us to learn (or perfect) the ancient 

craft of Ukrainian Easter Eggs.  We will meet each Thursday in Lent, 6pm 
- 9pm at the church.  Good for all ages.  Suggested donation of $5 per 

evening to cover cost of materials. 

The Stewardship committee has selected a 
new item for sponsorship, special music as 

a part of our ongoing stewardship pro-
gram. This is another option to help sup-
port the church. Thank you for all your 

contributions of time, talent, and treasure. 
The coupons are on the leadership board 

in the fellowship area.  

COMMUNION ASSISTANTS:  We are looking for some more volunteers to help with 

communion. If you are interested and would like to be a communion assistant there is a 

sign up sheet in the fellowship area. We need 3 assistants per week and 1 alternate per 

week. Pastor Brian will hold a class for the new people and a ôrefresherô for current assis-

tants with the changes in how we do  communion.   


